
  

 

 

 

 
  
 
 

Carlos Rosario International Public Charter School  
Calendar of SY 2022-2023 Board Meetings 

 

The Carlos Rosario International Public Charter School Board of Trustees’ anticipated meeting dates 

for School Year 2022-2023 are: 

 

▪ Friday, September 23, 2022, 10:00 am – 4:00 pm, continued 

Saturday, September 24, 2022, 10:00 am – 1:00pm 

▪ Wednesday, December 7, 2022, 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

▪ Wednesday, February 8, 2023, 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

▪ Wednesday, May 10, 2023, 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm                                                                      

Discussion and approval of the upcoming year’s 

(FY23-24) budget.  

 

Please note: The schedule of Board meetings for the upcoming School Year is usually confirmed at 

the first meeting of the School Year, and the May meeting is ordinarily the meeting at which the 

upcoming year’s budget is discussed and approved. The School assures that the Board meeting 

schedule complies with the minimum number of meetings required by the School’s bylaws. During 

the School Year, it is possible that a regular meeting date may be changed due to scheduling 

conflicts that may arise. In addition, special meetings may be scheduled as appropriate. The 

School’s website will maintain the up-to-date list of Board meetings, including locations and 

indication if all or a portion of a meeting is open to School community members. 

Carlos Rosario School Board of Trustees meetings will take place via Telephonic/Video Conference 

until further notice due to the pandemic. Ordinarily the meetings take place at either the School’s 

Harvard Street Campus, 1100 Harvard Street, NW, Washington, DC 20009, or Sonia Gutierrez 

Campus, 514 V Street, NE, Washington, DC 20002, or at other designated locations. 

For anyone wishing to observe an open board meeting, they can do so by registering at least 24 

hours in advance. Zoom registration link for each meeting will be posted on the School website 

along with the meeting notice. Please contact General Counsel Robert Skelton at 

rskelton@carlosrosario.org if you have questions. 


